
Job Vacancy at the Asser Institute
(the Netherlands)
The Asser Institute in The Hague (the Netherlands) is looking for a Researcher in
Private  International  Law  (full  time  –  38  hours  per  week).  The  successful
candidate is expected to start preferably from 1 November 2018 and will  be
conducting research on the Brussels  I  bis  Regulation as  part  of  a  DG JUST
research project, among other things. He or she will strengthen the research
capacity of the Asser Institute in the area of private international law, working
within its Research Strand on adequate dispute settlement, and in the context of
the Institute’s Strategic Research Agenda.

Applications must be submitted before 7 September 2018.

Remuneration  depends  on  the  actual  level  of  education,  experience  and
knowledge with a maximum of € 4,852.-  gross per month based on a full time
equivalent (38 hours). Secondary benefits at Dutch universities are attractive and
include 8% holiday allowance and an 8.3% year-end allowance.

Applicants are expected to be fluent in Dutch (preferably native) and English. In
addition, applicants should have earned a PhD in private international law and
have post-doctoral research experience, among other things.

Further information is available here.
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